



A maximum of once a week, a newsletter email will be sent to all UoE staff members who are signed onto the 'Announce' mailing list. This is being sent from the LGBTQ+ Staff Network.

If you have any suggestions for this email, or if anyone has any virtual activities and support groups they feel would be useful to share please do send these in

Email us HERE

In this edition:

- 1. Network Support Survey
- 2. PRISM Publess Quiz
- 3. Fortnightly Social

Network Support Survey

With the start of the academic year imminent, there will be a change to more of us split between working from home and working on campus, this is a quick (8-Question) survey to review the current activities of the Network and how we can support our Members best.

Survey Link



PRISM Publess Quiz - Bi Awareness Week

Join PRISM for a casual [publess] evening quiz for Bi awareness week.

Bi awareness week,16th - 23rd September celebrates and recognises being Bi*.

local Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics and Medicine (STEMM) sector.

You don't have to be STEMM to take part!

PRISM is a network for LGBTQ+ individuals and their allies working and studying in the

Join the Free quiz on Tuesday, 22nd Sep, 20:00. See below for info.



Fortnightly Social

We are now running our virtual socials more regularly (fortnightly). These will be held every other Wednesday 12:00-13:00. Feel free to drop in/out at any point during this time, and bring food and/or drink.

Results from our survey will influence these socials going forward.

results from our survey will influence these socials going forward

Click on the button below between 12:00 and 13:00 when it is time for the event.

Next meeting is Wednesday 23rd September 2020



Click on the link HERE and fill in the form

Microsoft Teams LGBTQ+ Staff Site

Once received you will be added to Teams

